
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Your Email Address]  

[Your Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Principal's Name]  

[School's Name]  

[School's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Principal's Name],  

I am writing to express my interest in enrolling my child, [Child's 

Name], in the kindergarten program at [School's Name] for the upcoming 

academic year. After researching various schools, I believe that 

[School's Name] offers a nurturing environment that aligns perfectly with 

our family's educational values.  

[Child's Name] is [age] years old and has shown a keen interest in 

learning through play and interaction with other children. We are 

particularly drawn to the hands-on learning approach and supportive 

atmosphere that [School's Name] provides.  

As a family, we prioritize [mention any specific values or educational 

priorities, e.g., social development, creativity, community involvement], 

which we believe are essential for a fulfilling educational experience. 

We are excited about the possibility of [Child's Name] being part of such 

a vibrant community.  

Thank you for considering our application. We would love the opportunity 

to discuss [Child's Name]'s candidacy further and explore how we can 

contribute to the [School's Name] community.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name] 


